


 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Gary Moskaluk <GMoskaluk@pinellas-park.com> 
Date: Tue, Aug 20, 2019 at 4:55 PM 
Subject: Re: Emergency Repair Deep 30" X 6" Sanitary Gravity Line 6344 82nd. Ave 
To: Marty Reich <MReich@pinellas-park.com> 
 

Good afternoon Marty, 
 
I understand an emergency situation exists with the road collapsing on 82nd Avenue 
due to a sewer main break.  As such, I am declaring this situation an emergency for 
repair purposes as it affects the welfare of the citizens of Pinellas Park. 
 
Please proceed with repairs and place an item on the next available council agenda. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Gary Moskaluk 
Purchasing Director 
City of Pinellas Park 
(727)369-5711  
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